
 

 

2 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
With the coming of the Second World War, ANZAC Day became a day on which we commemorate the 
lives of Australians and New Zealanders who were lost in that war as well and in subsequent wars. 
 
In honour of our service people past and present we invite your child/ward to represent Broken Hill High 
School in the ANZAC Day march for 2024. 
 
Details as follows; 
When: Thursday, 25 April 2024. 
Where: Student will meet at Hungry Jacks and march to the Broken Hill War Memorial (corner of Sulphide 
and Argent Steet) for the main service. 
Time: Meet at Hungry Jacks at 10:10am to the end of the service at approx. 12:00pm. 
Transport: Students will need to make their own way to and from the venues. 
Requirements: Students are required to wear appropriate footwear and full school uniform. 
 
If you intend to walk in the march, please let Mr Kolze (English) or Ms Gurney (CAPA) know by Friday 12 
April 2024. 
 
For any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 8088 1522, during business 
hours.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr Ross Mackay 
Principal 


